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OFFICERS

 

President 

Brooke Davis 

todavis@vla.com 

 

Vice President(s) 

1

st 

- Laura Erickson 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

2

nd

 - Jo Ann Painter 

jivejo@hubwest.com 

 

Secretary 

Linda Goforth 

rimrhymes@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer  

Nancy Lemon 

rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net 

 

CHAIRS 

 

Historian 

Brenda Edeskuty 

 

Librarian  

Jackie Young  

jnjyoung@msn.com 

 

Community Service 

Debbie Claytor & Joanne Hof 

coolclaytors@worldnet.att.net, 

knitandquilt5388@yahoo.com 

 

Publicity 

Claire Swinhoe 

 

Donation Quilt  - 2007 

Myrna Landt & Heidi Payne– Quilt 

Dee Martinez –Ticket Sales 

 

Quilt Market  - 2007 

Sue Friar & Kay Eccelston 

 

Membership  -  118 members 

Myrna Landt & Dee Martinez 

alpine.sfnm@att.net 

 

Block of the Month 

Myrna Landt & Heidi Payne 

 

County Fair 

Claire Swinhoe 

 

Webmaster 

Shirley Klosterbuer 

sklostb@earthlink.net 

 

Cluster Chair 

Evonne Holder 

 

August Guild Meeting – August 28th, WR Baptist, 7pm 

   

The VPs, Laura and Jo Ann, have planned the August program to be a 

show-and-tell of members' antique and/or vintage quilts or quilt tops.  They 

would like to give members the opportunity to share their special quilts and 

the stories that are associated with them.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Jo Ann Painter, 672-1583, or Laura Erickson, 661-6855. 

*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-* 

Coming in September - Cathy Miller, the Singing 

Quilter.  She will have a mini workshop "Slow and 

Steady Turtle" (as seen on Simply Quilts), using 

freezer paper applique.  This shorter workshop will be 

held before her lecture on Tuesday, Sept. 25

th

 from 1-4 

pm. 

 

More information on Cathy at:  

http://www.singingquilter.com 

 

Class registration forms for this workshop are at the back of the 

newsletter.  Call either Vice President with questions.   

 

~~**~~**~~ 

 

         2007 Donation Quilt 

 

 

Buy your tickets at the August meeting 

 

 

Newsletter -- Joan Williams 

If you signed up to get your newsletter via e-mail and did not receive it, please let me know at 

williamstj@earthlink.net or call 672-1639 Newsletter deadline is 10 days before the monthly 

meeting date.  September’s deadline will be 9/15/2007.  E-mail information to the address above. 

 

 

 

2007 LAP Quilt Market -- October 20th 



 

 

County Fair 

  

There were 47 entries this year for the County 

Fair.  Thirty quilts received 1st place ribbons, 

sixteen quilts received 2nd place ribbons and 

we had one Honorable Mention.  

Congratulations to Lysa Intrator who was the 

Adult Grand Champion, Debby Hyman who 

was the Adult Reserve Grand Champion, Betty 

Oliphant who was the Senior Grand Champion 

and Jane Duran who was the Senior Reserve 

Grand Champion.  I would like to say a very big 

thank you to everyone who helped me set up the 

exhibits, acted as Clerks and were white glove 

ladies.  I couldn't have managed without you!  

 

 Claire Swinhoe      

 

~~**~~**~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Block of the Month:  August 

 

The block of the month for August is 

Patchwork Strippy Quilt.  This block can be 

made in many different sizes.  Please make 

yours a 12 inch “finished” block (12 1/2 inches 

square when you submit it.)  The directions are 

available online and in your membership 

packet. 

Per the notes in the membership packet, cut 

strips 1½” x 6” and then cut apart at 1½” 

intervals.  Center strip should be 4½ “ x 12½ “.   

 

 

 

The instructions can be found online at:  

http://www.quilterscache.com/P/PatchworkStrip

pyQuiltBlock.html 

 

 

 

New Cluster news: 

  

A new hill evening cluster has formed.  Babes 

in Quiltland meet the first and third Mondays of 

the month from 7 to 8:30.  We are getting ready 

to start on a fun project so if you would like to 

join our cluster, call Shelly at 661-9732 or 

Karen at 661-4914. 

  

 A White Rock Daytime cluster is now 

forming.  If you are interested, please call or 

email Evonne (672-3578) 

evonneholder@earthlink.net  If you have 

already expressed your interest to me, please let 

me know what day you would like to meet.  

 

Evonne 

 



  

 

QUILT MARKET 

 

Quilt Market is coming. Mark your calendars: October 20, 2007, 10:00 A.M. til 3:00 P.M. 

This year Quilt Market will be held at the United Church in Graves Hall. Start thinking about things 

you want to sell and get busy quilting. October is here before you know it. We will have more news 

and forms at the LAP meeting in August  Besides the Donation Quilt each year, this is the only 

money-maker in which the guild participates. Proceeds go for all the wonderful speakers and 

community projects the Guild provides its members. 

  

To sell at Quilt Market your dues must be paid for the 2007-2008 period; you must participate in 

either set-up or take-down and work one shift during the sale. (This is about a two-hour commitment 

for any of these three jobs.) Ten per-cent of your sale will go to Los Alamos Piecemakers. As an 

added incentive ALL market workers and participants can shop between 9:30 and 9:50 A.M. before 

we open to the public. 

 

Forms can be found at Pandy’s, Nicole’s, or at http://www.losalamos.com/lap/events.html.  Forms 

will also be at the August meeting (8/28/07) at the W.R. Baptist Church.   

  

Please feel free to call the co-chairs with any questions. 

  

Co-Chairs are: 

Sue Friar, 672-1641 

Debbie Ussery, 663-0071 

Kay Eccleston, 424-3710 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

********************************************************************************** 

 

Registration Form for Cathy Miller Workshop       

     NAME:__________________________________________ 

 

“Slow and Steady Turtle”   

       Phone # ____________________________ 

September 25th , 2007 

1 – 4 p.m.             

    Address________________________________________________ 

 

     E-mail ___________________________________________ 

 

 

Workshop cost is $25.  Make checks payable to:  LAP 

Submit this form at the Guild meeting or mail to:  LAP, PO Box 261, Los Alamos, NM  87544 

 



  

 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Post Office Box 261 

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 

 

 

 

 

 

 


